
 

Blood Donation on 28.10.2024 on the Occasion of Police Commemoration day 

On the occasion of Police Commemoration Day on 21.10.2024, the Police Department conducted  various 

activity in the week. As a part of this Our KBN College NSS students along with NCC students donated blood on 

28.10.2024 at Police Parade Grounds at 11.00 AM. 8 of the students participated in the blood donation. 

BLOOD DONATED ON 28.10.2024 

NAME OF THE STUDENT GROUP ROLL NO 

T.B.N. SRINIVAS II TP 233140 

T.ARAVIND II TP 233126 

SK.SOHEL I BBA 1 243703 

SK.KHALEELULLA I BBA1 243702 

T.VENKATESWARA Prasad I BBA 1 243733 

A.PRASANTH II BCA 233620 

S.SRI RAM II BSC COMP 233360 

P.DILEEP KUMAR II BSC COMP 233333 

 

. The significance of the above students was duly acknowledged by 

eminent authorities including Police Department for their blood 

donation. Also appreciated by KBN College Management, Dr.V.Narayana 

Rao, Administrative Officer SKPVV Institutions, Dr.G.Krishna Veni, 

Principal, KBN College, and KBN College Vice Principals Sri.P.L.Ramesh, 

Dr.M.Venkateswara Rao, Dr.K.Rama Krishna and other Administrators 

and Staff members 

The coordination of this impactful initiative was led by our KBN College 

Red Ribbon Club Members Sri D. Pavan Kumar, and Sri N. Samba Siva 

Rao. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


